Santiago High School Football Boosters
PO Box 77483 Corona, CA 92879
(714)-696-8745
santiagosharksboosters@gmail.com

Dear Local Community Business,

On behalf of the Santiago Football Boosters, | am reaching out to you to request your support
for our upcoming season. As a vital part of our community, your contribution can make a
significant impact on the success of our program and the development of our
student-athletes.

Santiago Football Boosters, a non-profit organization 501(c) (3), is committed to providing our
student-athletes with the resources and opportunities they need to excel both on and off the
field. Through your generous financial support, we can enhance our program by providing
equipment, uniforms, use of training facilities, and other essential resources that contribute to
the overall success and safety of our athletes.

Your sponsorship not only benefits our football program but also promotes your business within
our community. We offer various sponsorship levels, each providing unique opportunities for
visibility and recognition, including banners, acknowledgment on our scoreboard during half
time, social media outlets, and on our website.

We understand the challenges that businesses face, especially in the current economic climate.
However, we believe that by working together, we can make a positive impact on the lives of our
student-athletes and strengthen our community as a whole.

Enclosed is a sponsorship packet detailing the different levels of support and the

corresponding benefits for your consideration. We are also open to discussing customized

sponsorship opportunities to best align with your business objectives and marketing strategies.

If you have any questions or would like to further discuss, please do not hesitate to contact our
Santiago High School Football Boosters at (714)-696-8745 or email us directly at
santiagosharksboosters@gmail.com

Thank you for considering our request. Your support is crucial to the success of the Santiago
High School Football program and the development of our student-athletes.

We look forward to partnering with you and making a positive impact together.

Thank you,

Santiago High School Football Boosters



